

PLEDGESTAR

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND!

EASY ONLINE SYSTEM

THAT WILL HELP YOU GATHER PLEDGES!



OCTOBER 31ST 2017



FOLLOW THE SIMPLE REGISTRATION STEPS AT: WWW.PLEDGESTAR.COM/WILLAPARK



IT TAKES JUST MINUTES TO SET UP YOUR CHILD'S OWN FUNDRAISING PAGE.

YOUR FAMILY AND FRIENDS CAN EVEN PAY OVER THE INTERNET WITH THEIR CREDIT CARD.

A THANK YOU NOTE FROM YOUR CHILD WILL AUTOMATICALLY BE SENT TO THOSE

WHO DONATE ONLINE. IT'S EASY, IT'S SIMPLE, SO REGISTER!

DON'T MISS OUT! SEPTEMBER 11TH - PLEDGESTAR WILL GO LINE AND BE READY FOR DONATIONS.

STUDENTS WHO REGISTER AND SEND 10 E-MAILS ON PLEDGESTAR BY OCTOBER 200 WILL BE ENTERED IN THE DAILY RAFFLE DURING THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 200-6TH TO WIN A \$20 TARGET GIFT CARD

